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November 12, 2007

Dorothy Graham
544 61% Street
Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graliam:

Thank you so much for your grant of $10,000 for the Seniors for Seniors program. As set
forth in the proposal we sent you, up to $2,500 of this grant will be used for
transportation of seniors with their pets to our facilities for medical care, $2,500 will be
used for advertising, and the remainder will be used to create the Olga Graham Fund
which will be used to help pay for diagnostic services for pets owned by low-income pet
owners who are participants in the Seniors for Seniors program.

As vou requested, we will provide vou with semi-annual reports and information as to
how we will acknowledge this gift in memory of your mother in our written materials,
website or other formats.

Cur tax id number is 11-1666852. [ have enclosed a copy of our letter of exemption.
No goods or services were provided by North Shore Animal League America in
connection with this contribution,

Thank you again. You have made a substantial contribution to our Semors for Seniors
program. It is truly a testament to your love for your mother.

Very truly yours,
COW e
Barbara G. Barrett
Vice President, Planned Giving

P:516.812.7218
barbara b{@nsalamerica.org



